Tuesday, January 3, 2023


The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was held in the Borough Conference Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
Guest present were Joseph Thompson and George Conrad.
Members present were President James Bair, Councilman David Quarry, Councilman Robert Jackson, Councilwoman Dee Dee Brown, Councilman Terry Green, Councilwoman Jennifer Powell, Chief of Police Charles Streightiff, Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
The Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was called to order by Councilman Robert Jackson at 5:00 PM.
Councilman Robert Jackson recognized the guest present and ask for their comments.
Councilman Robert Jackson called on the Park’s Commission report.
George Conrad reported that the Parks Commission will be reorganizing on January 9th.
George Conrad said his term ends on January 2024 and he will not be seeking reappointment.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Councilman Robert Jackson reported that April Feagley of the Humane Society had done an adopt a dog and maybe we can get her to do this at our dog park, where they will bring dogs up and let them play.
Councilman Robert Jackson said that he would approach the director on this to promote it.
Councilman Robert Jackson said that he had bought paint and when the weather is good, he will paint the fire hydrants.
Councilman Robert Jackson called on the Borough Managers report.
Chris Stevens said that Gary Shaffer has been going over the installation manuals for the children’s play set and when the weather is good they will start this first, then go to the adult items.
Chris Stevens said that Adam Miller is working on small grants for the parks.
Councilman Robert Jackson called on Old Business.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell ask about the Little Library for Bryan Park.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said he has not heard anything and maybe she is waiting for good weather now.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said later this week, the Christmas stuff will be coming down.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said the electric box went bad for the lights and this is why they are not on.  Chris said they had to order a part.
President James Bair ask about the Pickleball Courts.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said they are waiting on Becky McGrath.  Chris said that K&K will be sealing and painting these courts.
Councilman Robert Jackson called on New Business.
Executive Session was not called for.
After no further business, the Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was adjourned at 5:07 PM.
Minutes submitted by,



Richard S King
Borough Secretary
